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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  Library for P5-7
Tuesday-   Yoga for P1-4 & P5-7
              P5-7: Molly & Mia Garden
Wednesday-  PE for P1-4: wear gear to school
                Library for P1 -4
Thursday –  Book Fair arrives at school
                 Public meeting in Valley at 7:30
Friday –    Book Fair open 8:45- 9:15am
We had a fantastic week last week, getting active with our Maths! The children were able to use their Maths skills in all sorts of practical ways and had great fun doing so! Thank you to Miss Mc Rory who organised the event and to all the children for participating so well in the various activities.
Our Primary 5 -7 children will return to the Molly &  Mia garden tomorrow, Tuesday, for the final time. It is important that they have a coat to school for this and, if they choose, they can bring wellies.
The Book Fair will be coming to our school on Thursday evening for a week. It will open to pupils & parents on Friday morning from 8:45- 9:15 if they choose to visit it. All children will have a chance to visit it during the school day on Friday and money can be brought into school next week to purchase books. The World Book Day vouchers can be used at this and the school will receive some commission from the books sold. It will be open for pupils and parents next Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday mornings also from 8:45- 9:15 and will leave our school next Thursday 6th April.
This half term’s snack money is due, at a cost of £7. There is still some outstanding and I would ask that this is sent in by Wednesday of this week.
We would encourage families to use the buses home from school in the evening. If they aren’t being used, we may lose them. 

Please ensure that money is sent to school in clearly marked envelopes as it can be very difficult to keep track of money that is not labelled. Envelopes are available to buy but regular brown envelopes are fine also!
The Integrated Education Fund has funded a research project to look at education provision in the Augher, Clogher and Fivemiletown areas. This was sent home last week. They are having a public meeting in the Valley Hotel on Thursday night at 7:30pm. It is important that we protect the provision of a Catholic school here in Fivemiletown as it is at the heart of the community. I would encourage parents to attend the meeting if possible and ensure that our voice is heard. We must remember that this is simply a research project and is not a plan for the future! 
Northern Ireland Blood Transfusion Board are in St. John’s Hall today 2-4pm and 5:15- 8pm. If you can give blood, please take this opportunity to help others. It takes 30 minutes of your time and can literally save a life.

Marie Curie have been celebrating Daffodil Day and have given the school some daffodil pins to sell. If you would like to support their amazing work, you can donate £1 and receive a daffodil pin.

Easter holidays: School closes at 12pm on Wednesday 12th April and re-opens on Monday 24th April. Apologies for any confusion.
First Confession: Tuesday 4th April at 7:00 in Fivemiletown

First Holy Communion: Saturday 20th May at 11am in Brookeborough
Confirmation: Saturday 13th May at 11am in Cooneen
Don’t forget to stay up-to-date with events and news on our school website.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

